
School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every

moment counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning

in a supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to everyone involved in organising this weekend’s
Fun Run. It’s good to see so many children wearing the T
shirts and signing up for the event, which is on Sunday. 

This morning Year Six presented their PGL assembly to all
their family and friends. It was evident everyone had a great
time, judging by the enthusiastic singing, smiling faces and
lovely photographs. Thank you again to the staff for their
around the clock care all week. 

I hope to see you on Saturday at the Fair in the Square.
Remember the school’s choir will be performing on the main
stage at 2pm. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Fran Sorapure

Message
from our

Head of School

Fran Sorapure
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Mon 19th

Tue 20th

Wed 21st

Thu 22nd

Fri 23rd

Mon 12th

Tue 13th

Wed 14th

Thu 15th

Fri 16th

Year 1 Phonics Screening Week 

Year 2 London Zoo Trip

Class Photos 

Ashman Family Assembly 

KS2 Sports Day 9am
Year 6 Orienteering Hampstead Heath Trip

Year 6 Swim Gala
Year 3 Deutscher Waterlow Park Trip 

EYFS & KS1 Sports Day, 9am
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Year 1
Gaia &

Philippa

Year 2
Charlie &

Eva
Year 3

Eddie
Roisin




Year 4
Lucas &

Joni



Year 6
PGL 

Year 5
Erin &

Imogen



KS1

LKS2

UKS2

St Patrick
617

Y3 Bushell

Y2 Ashman

Y5 Warwick



And for those wanting to try
something different this month, we
have a focus on courgettes. Those
who try some can get a sticker for
their efforts and learn more about

them from our informational posters.

Chef Mickey says “This week
Thursdays lunch was a
popular day with beef

bolognaise and fruity flapjack
for dessert going down a

treat.”



Next week on the menu!



For Theatre Friday Mrs
Hare innovated the story
Mr Gumpy's Motor Car by

John Burningham into Mrs
Gumpy's Monster Truck!

The teachers had a bumpy
ride!

Friday!



YEAR 2:
LEARNING HOW TO
WRITE INSTRUCTIONS 

TUNA SANDWICH

BEEF BURGER
CHICK SANDWICH

$10
$9
$8

In Year 2 we are learning how to write

instructions. We made delicious

sandwiches which we wrote instructions

for. We selected what we wanted in our

sandwich and used a wooden knife to

spread ingredients and cut our

sandwich. We were then able to eat our

sandwiches and enjoy ourselves!



Y4 SWIMMING
GALA 

St Michael’s held its first swimming gala in over 5 years
this week! For an hour on Wednesday morning Year 4
took part in races including front crawl, breast stroke,
back stroke, a timed cork-collecting race and even a

relay.

Year 5's gala is on Wednesday 14th June and Year 6's is on
Wednesday 21st June. The scores will be added up and will

contribute to our Super Seven Sports competition.

St George: 14
St David: 13

St Andrew: 11
St Patrick: 14

Current Scores 



YEAR 5 METHOD OF
METHODISM WORKSHOP

Y5 had part one of a workshop in school with the

Museum of Methodism focusing on John Wesley and

his work raising standards of public health. We had

great fun trying to match 18th century "cures"

with common ailments, and trying on accessories!"




The photo shows Louis wearing several of them at

once!





Meet the Team
This week: Year 6 Bocelli

Peter Hoskins-Holt
Class Teacher

Monica O'Hara
HLTA









If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

